
 

 
 
 

 
First of all, we would like to thank all parent volunteers for giving up their time to 
support us on Winter Activities Day (21 February 2020 at Øverby). In addition, we 
will be supported by several IB Diploma Programme students at Gjøvik High 
School as part of their service programme. 
 
As the next step, we would like to get a better idea of your child's skiing level. 
Please note that the school does not provide skis. Can you please inform your 
child’s homeroom teacher by the end of this week: 
  
1) if your child has skis 
2) cross country skiing level (beginner, intermediate or advanced). 
 
More details will follow. 
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As promised earlier, Ms Tone Breivik, a careers advisor from Gjøvik High School, 
will be available to interested Grade 10 students at GIS on 17 and 19 February to 
review their applications and ensure they are ready to be submitted. Please follow 
the link to book a session with Ms Breivik. As you will see, there are fewer sessions 
than students but, following a quick survey, we found out not all students were 
interested in the opportunity. If you are unable to find a free session but would 
like to book an appointment, please contact Mr Armanski at 
adam.armanski@gjovikis.no  
 

 
This is a reminder that our winter break starts on 22 February 2020. Please ensure 
your child’s locker/cubby is empty by then so that it can be cleaned during the 
break. Please note that 2 March is a Professional Development Day for GIS staff. 
Therefore, there are no classes on 2 March. They resume on 3 March. 
 

 
Students are encouraged to donate a new or gently used book to the library to 
celebrate their birthday. This book can be in any language and at any reading 
level. Alternatively, students can donate 100kr to the library and a book can be 
purchased in their name. Please see Mrs Rasen if you have any questions.  
 

Applying to high schools 

Winter break and PD Day 

BIRTHDAY BOOK CLUB 

https://forms.gle/E1dp74np17FnjHvU8
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GIS wishes Amund from Grade 6 a 
very happy birthday and thanks him 
for his generous donation to the 
school library.  

GIS wishes Marie from Grade 3 a very 
happy birthday and thanks her for 
her generous donation to the school 
library. 

  
GIS wishes Ms Kari Anne very happy 
birthday and thanks her for her 
generous donation to the school 
library. 

GIS wishes Lily from Grade 2 a very 
happy birthday and thanks her for 
her generous donation to the school 
library.  

 



 
If you have any questions about the matters below, please contact the relevant 
person: 
 
Taxi  (GIS)  Dennis Wanda  dennis.wanda@gjovikis.no  
 
Taxi/bus  Ingrid Raasholm  ingrid.raasholm@gjovik.kommune.no  
(Kommune) 
 
School nurse Kristin Bratland   Kristin.Bratland@gjovik.kommune.no  
 
Swimming  Ragnar Görögh  ragnar.gorogh@gjovikis.no  
     
SFO    Deepika Senthilkumar sfo@gjovikis.no  
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